The Saint Louis Guild of the Catholic Medical Association
invites you to its first

Catholic Case Conference

To Discuss Ethically Challenging Obstetric Cases

Moderated by Nick Kessides MD,
OB Anesthesia Fellow at Barnes-Jewish Hospital

Members practicing or training in OB/GYN
are especially encouraged to attend.

Please RSVP to stlouiscma@gmail.com if interested, as space will be

limited to 20 participants to maintain a small group discussion format.

Tuesday March 24, 2015 from 6:30 — 8:00 PM
Cardinal Rigali Center, Kenrick Boardroom

Simple dinner will be provided.




